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Cover Analysis 
 

 

1. What is it? 

A request for proposals (RFP) was issued as required by City Ordinance §3-1-26 Personnel Hearing 

Officer. The City of Albuquerque is awarding contracts to provide Personnel Hearing Officer services to 

Coppler Law Firm P.C., Ripley Harwood, and Rita G. Siegel as a result of the RFP-2023-343-OCC-EV. 

 

2. What will this piece of legislation do? 

This Executive Communication will approve the RFP committee recommendation of award of contract 

for: Coppler Law Firm P.C., Ripley Harwood, and Rita G. Siegel to provide personnel hearing officer 

services. 

  

3. Why is this project needed? 

Personnel Hearing Officer services are required per §3-1-26 of the City of Albuquerque Code of 

Ordinances. 

 

4. How much will it cost and what is the funding source? 

The contracts awarded and approved through this legislation will be funded from City Council 

appropriations from the General Fund to the budget of the Administrative Hearing Office. The contracts 

are $60,000 for Coppler Law Firm P.C, $20,000 for Ripley Harwood, and $20,000 for Rita G. Siegel for a 

total of $100,000 over a two-year period. Funding is through Fund 110, Department Number 1320000. 

 

5. Is there a revenue source associated with this Plan? If so, what level of income is projected?  

There is no revenue source associated with this contract. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 










